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PRIMARY SCHOOL . PARTNERSHIP TRUST
- Brookfields Weekly Newsletter

Brookfields Primary School
2 Hingeston Street, Birmingham, B18 56PU
Website: www.brookfields.bham.sch.uk email: enquiry@brookfields.createpartnership.org.uk

Twitter: @BrookfieldsPril

Dear Parents/Carers,

Ourwhole school attendance has dropped t0/94.1% this Weekl Please ensure that your children get to

school every day on time.

Make sure you have our next staff training day in your diary. School is closed for pupils on Monday 17t
June. We have a Trust INSET day on Friday 5™ July. School will also be closed for pupils on this day.

Thank you to our parents who came to coffee morning on Thursday. They created some beautiful cards
which were sold after school today.

Eid Mubarak to all of our families who are celebrating over the next few days.
Have a lovely weekend everyone and see you on Tuesday 18" June.

Mrs. L Mahony, Headteacher
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Safeguarding is everyone’s responsibility

Let’s keep

kids safe online

The online world is an important ‘Keeping children safe online’ will teach
part of kids’ lives nowadays you how to help kids explore their

5 A2 I § h : favourite apps, games and sites safely.
It’s an exciting place for them Our-wostcshop wilk
to explore, with all sorts of fun
and educational stuff to
discover, but there can be
some risks too.

* help you understand how children
experience the online world

* show you resources and tools that
could help keep them safe

» empower you to guide them
on their journey.

Date: Wednesday 159th June 2024
Time: 9-10am
Location: Brookfields Primary School

EVERY CHILDHOOD IS WORTH FIGHTING FOR



https://youtu.be/MY5NDhvVkG4

Attendance
The figures below show you the attendance % for each class for this week. Please work with
us to ensure your child is in school on time every day.

Mursery

Key Dates
Wednesdays: Year 6 swimming lessons — girls go for the next 2 weeks
Monday 17th June: Teacher Training Day
Wednesday 19th June: Parent workshop with NSPCC online Safety 9:00am
Thursday 27th June: Year 6 Visit to Conkers
Tuesday 2nd July: Reception visit to Sealife Centre
Wednesday 3rd July: Transition Day
Friday 5th July: Trustwide INSET Day - school closed for pupils.
Wednesday 10th July: Sports Day — Letters will be sent out near the time.
Tuesday 16" July: Parent Open Evening - an opportunity to discuss your child's
report and meet their new teacher.




Birmingham Community Leisure Trust have received funding to relaunch a Water Safety
Breakfast Club at Ladywood Leisure Centre.

Sessions are from 0700-0800 on Wednesday mornings during term time and children
attending can benefit from a free breakfast, hot shower and sessions focusing on the water
safety skills required within the national curriculum for school swimming and water safety.

Parents can sign their children up via reception at the leisure centre. I'd be really grateful if
you could share the attached poster with parents of years 3-6 so they can benefit from these
sessions.

Birmingham
Community
Leisure Trust




Disabled children
say we can

Somali SEND

Support Group

A Special Educational Needs and Disability coffee
morning organised by Kids and supported by the
Birmingham Parent Carer Forum for the Somali
community

Project Somali, Behind Carlton Solicitors
503 Coventry Road, B10 OLL

Monday 29th April | Monday 20th May | Monday 24th June
10:00 - 12:00 10:00 - 12:00 10:00 - 12:00

Meet other Somali SEND parents and support each other
Have the opportunity to speak with a send navigator from Kids West
Midlands in a 20 minute one to one session with a translator available.
There will be toys and activities for preschool children
Contact Kids 0121 355 2707 or Birmingham Parent Carer
Forum 07842706112 for more information

BIRMINGHAM

PARENT CARER FORUM




Family Action FOOD (Food | Famies can pay £1 per year to join which entites them | Available in Ercington, Garrets Green, Ladywood, Rubery, Acocks
On Our Doorsten) club | o purchase £15 of food per week for £3.50 Green and Ward End.

Email biminghamfoodclubs@family-action,ara.uk or ¢all
07816408850 for details
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Early Support Programme for SEND Parent Carers

Be Empowered Workshops

The final (Face to Face) workshop of this academic year

At Oasis Community Learning (The Midlands Office), Woodview Drive,
Edgbaston, Birmingham, B15 2HU.

Are you a parent of Yo you want to meet with other Do you want to feel more
a child with special parents ant art > about confident about working with
or additional OcCaiandr 1als es ana practitioners and making
needs? wha ey can offer? decisions about your child’s

journey?

We warmly invite you to a series of workshops that have been written by and are led by trainers who are
parent/carers of a child with additional needs themselves.

These workshops are for parent/carers of children and young people of any age, with any additional need,

with or without a diagnosis. They are an attempt to support parent/carers through times of change and at
whatever stage of the journey participants may find themselves.

TO BOOK — Complete the booking form and return to:
BeEmpowered@birmingham.gov.uk

For more information please contact: Christine Legore on 07770 762 056
DEADLINE FOR RECEIVING COMPLETED BOOKING FORMS IS WEDNESDAY 22N° MAY 2024!

N.B We are unable to provide creche facilities.




